
Verizon Business Group
10170 Junction Drive, Floor 02
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701

Clifton Miller, Jr.
Director - State & Local Contracting (Wireless)

Date: April 28, 2022

Dear Verizon Wireless Customer:

This letter serves as notice that Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless (or “Verizon Business Group”) will
support the Customer’s request for Service Provider Invoicing (“SPI”) under the third application window of the
Emergency Connectivity Funding program.

Our SPIN number is 143000677 and our FCC Registration Number is 0003-2906-73.

The support described in this letter is limited to purchases of Unlimited Data Only service plans (excludes shared
data plans and all other plan types) and associated equipment under a Verizon Wireless Public Sector
Government contract shown in the Verizon Wireless quotation provided.

Please contact your Verizon Wireless sales representative for any questions you may have concerning this letter
or to expedite any required documentation.

Thank you,

Clifton Miller, Jr.
Director - State & Local Contracting (Wireless)
Verizon Business Group


